
Subject: Re: Film Meeting
From: Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>
Date: 11/12/2017 01:26 PM
To: Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org>

Wait I it, but can you pdf it to me

Misty Iwatsu, Executive Director
North Figueroa Assn
Lincoln Heights Benefit Assn of LA

On Nov 12, 2017, at 1:21 PM, Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Misty,

We are having that meeting on filming at the Ebell Tuesday night but I forgot
to send out the flyer to members of the BID. Can you send this out for me? I
would appreciate it.

Thanks,<highland-park-flyer.jpg>

--
Bill Cody
Field Deputy CD1 - Highland Park and Mt. Washington
bill.cody@lacity.org
323-558-1538
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